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ORDER NUNC PRO TUNC  
 
 
Entered:  May 23, 2007 

 
 
BY THE COMMISSION: 

 
By written request for funding dated February 12, 2007, Box 

Butte County, Public Safety Answering Point, Alliance, sought 
funding from the Enhanced Wireless 911 Fund for expenses for 
implementing and providing enhanced wireless 911 service.  On 
May 15, 2007, the Commission entered an order approving funding 
in part in the amount of $130,497.21 for equipment.  
Additionally, the Commission approved $31,553.38 for Evergreen 
software maintenance and $27,349.52 for hardware maintenance 
paid in annual installments for a period of up to five (5) years 
subject to the limitations set forth in the May 15, 2007 order 
and the terms of the contract, subject to change based upon the 
availability of funding and the permanent funding mechanism. 

 
Due to a clerical error amounts approved for maintenance 

were listed incorrectly in one paragraph of the order.  The 
Commission enters the present Order Nunc Pro Tunc to clarify 
that the amounts listed above are the correct amounts approved 
for the hardware and software maintenance.  The remaining terms 
of the May 15, 2007 order remain in full force and effect. 

 
 

O R D E R 
 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service Com-
mission that the Fund shall pay $31,553.38 for Evergreen 
software maintenance and $27,349.52 for hardware maintenance 
paid in annual installments for a period of up to five (5) years 
subject to the limitations set forth herein and the terms of the 
contract, subject to change based upon the availability of 
funding and the permanent funding mechanism.     
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IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the remainder of the May 15, 
2007 order remains in full force and effect. 

 
MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska this 23rd day of May, 

2007. 
 

      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
  
      Chairman 
 
 

ATTEST:  
 
 

Executive Director 


